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Wednesday 14 May 2025 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Join us for the Year 1 Concert 
 
The Year 1 children are excitedly preparing for their Concert. We warmly invite you to join 
us for one of the shows: 
 

●​ Tuesday, 20 May at 09:15am  
●​ OR 
●​ Tuesday, 20 May at 14:45pm 

 
Seats are available to reserve via Arbor for £2.50 per seat, with each family able to book up to two 
seats. This limit ensures everyone’s safety and allows as many families as possible to enjoy the show. 
Important Information: 
 

●​ Bookings exceeding two seats will unfortunately result in entry being denied, and refunds 
cannot be issued. 

●​ We kindly ask for your understanding and cooperation in adhering to the two-seat limit, 
ensuring every family can share in this special occasion. 

 
How to Reserve Your Seats: 

1.​ Log in to Arbor. 
2.​ Go to School Shop > Y1 Concert (9:15 or 14:45) 
3.​ Select your preferred performance time(s) and secure your seats by completing the payment 

of £2.50 per Ticket. 
 
Please note that siblings attending the school will have the opportunity to see their siblings perform 
this term. 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
Tijen Hassan 
Headteacher 

 
 


